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DATE:  January 2, 2024 
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
  Sharon Jensen, Consultant Student Support Services 
  Michelle Reyes, Prevention Specialist, Student Support Services 
 
SUBJECT: Attendance Message to Notify Students & Families of Martin Luther King Jr. Recess 
 

 
  
Welcome back from the winter recess. Hopefully the break helped us all come back refreshed and ready to 
finish out the second quarter strong. As we look forward, another short school recess will soon be upon us in 
honor of the Martin Luther King Jr. and grade transmittal day, January 15 and 16. Included you will find 
resources to communicate with families about the upcoming school recess. 
 
Should you have questions or would like editable copies of the social media resources please contact Michelle 
Reyes at michelle.reyes@jordandistrict.org or 801.567.8205. 
 
 
 


